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American ArtistsBasquiatThe Artist's MentorSalingerThe Desiring-ImageLucian FreudJean Michel BasquiatArt on the BlockBoomNotable Caribbeans
and Caribbean AmericansThe End of God-TalkAfrican American ArtsKid ArtistsThe Art ProphetsTruth and Justice for Fun and ProfitThe Funk Era
and BeyondProjizierte KunstgeschichteThe FormulaCan't Stop Won't StopSeeing the UnspeakableQueer Latino Testimonio, Keith Haring, and
Juanito XtravaganzaPosthumous Art, Law and the Art MarketKritische BerichteThe Urban Ethnography ReaderInterplay of ThingsThe Jean-Michel
Basquiat ReaderAudiotopiaReading BasquiatLike Andy WarholAmbition & Love in Modern American ArtRe-envisioning the Contemporary Art
CanonLucian FreudJean-Michel BasquiatArtCuriousQueering Creole Spiritual Traditions
What inspires a person to create? How does an artist see the world? What happens during a "eureka moment?" How does an artist find selfdiscipline? The Artist's Mentor is for those of us who want to create art but do not know how to begin. Drawing on interviews and
autobiographical writings of more than 100 famous painters, photographers, sculptors, and film and video artists, Jackman gets to the heart
of what makes art. Here, Michelangelo Brungardt, Frida Kahlo, Jean Renoir, Andy Warhol, Ansel Adams, Annie Leibowitz, Pablo Picasso, and
many other visual artists describe the creative process. Quotes and passages from the artists are accompanied by commentary from
Jackman.DIVThe first book analyzing the artistic production and critical reception of Kara Walker, a young African-American artist whose
controversial work deals with unsettling themes of racism./divFocusing on extreme moments in the careers of Jean-Michel Basquiat, Walker
Evans, David Hockney, Sally Mann, Georgia O'Keeffe, Jackson Pollock, Alfred Stieglitz, Andy Warhol, and others, Weinberg explores how these
individuals struggled to gain or maintain the attention of an increasingly jaded audience."--BOOK JACKET.What roles do queer and transgender
people play in the African diasporic religions? Queering Creole Spiritual Traditions: Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, and Transgender Participation
in African-Inspired Traditions in the Americas is a groundbreaking scholarly exploration of this long-neglected subject. It offers clear
insight into the complex dynamics of gender and sexual orientation, humans and deities, and race and ethnicity, within these richly nuanced
spiritual practices. Queering Creole Spiritual Traditions explores the ways in which gender complexity and same-sex intimacy are integral to
the primary beliefs and practices of these faiths. It begins with a comprehensive overview of Vodou, Santeria, and other African-based
religions. The second section includes extensive, revealing interviews with practitioners who offer insight into the intersection of their
beliefs, their sexual orientation, and their gender identity. Finally, it provides a powerful analysis of the ways these traditions have
inspired artists, musicians, and writers such as Audre Lorde, as well as informative interviews with the artists themselves. In Queering
Creole Spiritual Traditions, you will discover: how the presence of androgynous divinities affects both faith and practice in Vodou,
Candomble, Santeria, and other Creole religions how the phenomenon of possession or embodiment by a god or goddess may validate queer
identity and nurture gender complexity who practices the African-derived spiritual traditions, what they believe, and who their deities are
how these faiths have influenced the art and aesthetic traditions of the West This landmark book opens a fascinating new world of thought
and belief. The authors provide rigorous documentation and faultless scholarly method as well as personal experience and the testimony of
believers. Queering Creole Spiritual Traditions sheds new light on two widely different fields: LGBT studies and the theology of the African
diaspora. A thorough bibliography points the way to further study, and an extensive photograph gallery provides a unique look at the
believers and their practices. Every library with holdings in queer theory, African mythology, or sociology of religion should have this
landmark volume.Can't Stop Won't Stop is a powerful cultural and social history of the end of the American century, and a provocative look
into the new world that the hip-hop generation created. Forged in the fires of the Bronx and Kingston, Jamaica, hip-hop became the Esperanto
of youth rebellion and a generation-defining movement. In a post-civil rights era defined by deindustrialization and globalization, hip-hop
crystallized a multiracial, polycultural generation's worldview, and transformed American politics and culture. But that epic story has
never been told with this kind of breadth, insight, and style. Based on original interviews with DJs, b-boys, rappers, graffiti writers,
activists, and gang members, with unforgettable portraits of many of hip-hop's forebears, founders, and mavericks, including DJ Kool Herc,
Afrika Bambaataa, Chuck D, and Ice Cube, Can't Stop Won't Stop chronicles the events, the ideas, the music, and the art that marked the hiphop generation's rise from the ashes of the 60's into the new millennium.A wildly entertaining and surprisingly educational dive into art
history as you've never seen it before, from the host of the beloved ArtCurious podcast We're all familiar with the works of Claude Monet,
thanks in no small part to the ubiquitous reproductions of his water lilies on umbrellas, handbags, scarves, and dorm-room posters. But did
you also know that Monet and his cohort were trailblazing rebels whose works were originally deemed unbelievably ugly and vulgar? And while
you probably know the tale of Vincent van Gogh's suicide, you may not be aware that there's pretty compelling evidence that the artist
didn't die by his own hand but was accidentally killed--or even murdered. Or how about the fact that one of Andy Warhol's most enduring
legacies involves Caroline Kennedy's moldy birthday cake and a collection of toenail clippings? ArtCurious is a colorful look at the world
of art history, revealing some of the strangest, funniest, and most fascinating stories behind the world's great artists and masterpieces.
Through these and other incredible, weird, and wonderful tales, ArtCurious presents an engaging look at why art history is, and continues to
be, a riveting and relevant world to explore.This collection of Michael Heaton's best newspaper and magazine stories shows Cleveland to be a
crazy quilt of bold schemes, failed dreams, and colorful characters. To get the story he has put on boxing gloves and entered the ring, and
gone undercover with the FBI and mob informants. He has interviewed chefs and coroners, gypsies and priests.“Neel emerges as a resolute
survivor who lived by her convictions, both aesthetically and politically.” —Publisher’s Weekly Phoebe Hoban’s definitive biography of the
renowned American painter Alice Neel tells the unforgettable story of an artist whose life spanned the twentieth century, from women’s
suffrage through the Depression, McCarthyism, the civil rights movement, the sexual revolution, and second-wave feminism. Throughout her
life and work, Neel constantly challenged convention, ultimately gaining an enduring place in the canon. Alice Neel’s stated goal was to
“capture the zeitgeist.” Born into a proper Victorian family at the turn of the twentieth century, Neel reached voting age during suffrage.
A quintessential bohemian, she was one of the first artists participating in the Easel Project of the Works Progress Administration,
documenting the challenges of life during the Depression. An avowed humanist, Neel chose to paint the world around her, sticking to
figurative work even during the peak of abstract expressionism. Neel never ceased pushing the envelope, creating a unique chronicle of her
time. Neel was fiercely democratic in selecting her subjects, who represent an extraordinarily diverse population—from such legendary
figures as Joe Gould to her Spanish Harlem neighbors in the 1940s, the art critic Meyer Schapiro, Nobel Laureate Linus Pauling, Andy Warhol,
and major figures of the labor, civil rights, and feminist movements—producing an indelible portrait of twentieth-century America. By
dictating her own terms, Neel was able to transcend such personal tragedy as the death of her infant daughter, Santillana, a nervous
breakdown and suicide attempts, and the separation from her second child, Isabetta. After spending much of her career in relative obscurity,
Neel finally received a major museum retrospective in 1974, at the Whitney Museum of American Art, in New York. In this first paperback
edition of the authoritative biography of Neel, which serves also as a cultural history of twentieth-century New York, Hoban documents the
tumultuous life of the artist in vivid detail, creating a portrait as incisive as Neel’s relentlessly honest paintings. With a new
introduction by Hoban that explores Neel’s enduring relevance, this biography is essential to understanding and appreciating the life and
work of one of America’s foremost artists."Jean-Michel Basquiat was one of the most popular and critically important artists of the late
twentieth century, and his impact on contemporary art continues to grow. Through a combination of interviews with the artist, criticism from
the artist's lifetime and immediately after, previously unpublished research by the author, and a selection of the most important critical
essays on the artist's work, The Basquiat Reader provides a full picture of the artist's views on art and culture, his working process, and
the critical significance of his work both then and now"--In the tradition of the Latin American testimonio, this is the story of Juan
Rivera, a.k.a. Juanito Xtravaganza, a Latino runaway youth who ends up homeless in the streets of New York in the late 70s and becomes
partner of the internationally famous 1980s Pop artist Keith Haring during some of the most frenetically productive years of his brief life,
as told to the author and retold by him. A hybrid text - part testimonio, part linguistic and cultural analysis, and part art criticism this is also a history of New York Latino neighborhoods during this period of devastating disinvestment and gentrification, as well as a
personal, heart-felt meditation on the art of listening and the ethical limits of representing queer Latino lives.“With Audiotopia, Kun
emerges as a pre-eminent analyst, interpreter, and theorist of inter-ethnic dialogue in US music, literature, and visual art. This book is a
guide to how scholarship will look in the future—the first fully realized product of a new generation of scholars thrown forth by tumultuous
social ferment and eager to talk about the world that they see emerging around them.”—George Lipsitz, author of Time Passages: Collective
Memory and American Popular Culture "The range and depth of Audiotopia is thrilling. It's not only that Josh Kun knows so much-it's that he
knows what to make of what he knows."—Greil Marcus, author of Lipstick Traces: A Secret History of the 20th Century "The way Josh Kun writes
about what he hears, the way he unravels word, sound, and power is breathtaking, provocative, and original. A bold, expansive, and lyrical
book, Audiotopia is a record of crossings, textures, tangents, and ideas you will want to play again and again."—Jeff Chang, author of Can't
Stop Won't Stop: A History of the Hip-Hop GenerationText in English and German. Published to accompany the exhibition held at Museum Wurth,
Kunzelsau, 27 September 2001 - 1 January 2002.The Desiring-Image redefines queer cinema as a kind of filmmaking that conveys sexuality and
desire as fundamentally fluid for all people, exceeding familiar stories and themes in many LGBT movies.While social concerns have been
central to the work of many African-American visual artists, painters"a beautifully illustrated hardcover book Inside you'll find the story
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of Basquiat's life relayed in a quick-to-read, visually dazzling fashion." -Forbes.com Cool, talented, and transgressive, Jean-Michel
Basquiat's life is just as fascinating as the work he produced. Delve into 1980s New York as this vivid graphic novel takes you on
Basquiat's journey from street-art legend SAMO to international art-scene darling, up until his sudden death. Told through cinematic scenes,
this is Basquiat as seen through the eyes of those who knew him, including his father, Suzanne Mallouk, Larry Gagosian, and, most
importantly, the man himself. Basquiat is a moving depiction of a troubled artist's life for those interested in both the art and the man
who made it.This book takes an interdisciplinary, transnational and cross-cultural approach to reflect on, critically examine and challenge
the surprisingly robust practice of making art after death in an artist's name, through the lenses of scholars from the fields of art
history, economics and law, as well as practicing artists. Works of art conceived as multiples, such as sculptures, etchings, prints,
photographs and conceptual art, can be—and often are—remade from original models and plans long after the artist has passed. Recent sales
have suggested a growing market embrace of posthumous works, contemporaneous with questioning on the part of art history. Legal norms seem
unready for this surge in posthumous production and are beset by conflict across jurisdictions. Non-Western approaches to posthumous art,
from Chinese emulations of non-living artists to Native American performances, take into account rituals of generational passage at odds
with contemporary, market-driven approaches. The book will be of interest to scholars working in art history, the art market, art law, art
management, museum studies and economics.Phoebe Hoban, author of definitive biographies of Jean-Michel Basquiat and Alice Neel, now turns
her attention to Lucian Freud, the grandson of Sigmund and one of the greatest painters England has produced. Lucian Freud: Eyes Wide Open
is the first biography to assess Freud's work and life, showing how the two converge. In Hoban's dramatic and fast-paced narrative, we
follow Freud from his birthplace in Berlin to London, where he fled with his family in the 1930s, and then to Paris, where he mixed with
Picasso and Giacometti. He led a dissolute life in Soho after the war, gambling and womanizing with fierce energy. He painted his wives
nude, his children nude, himself nude. He married twice, had an uncountable number of children, and kept working through it all, painting
everyone from close friend and rival Francis Bacon to Kate Moss and Queen Elizabeth. He sometimes spent years on a single painting, which
could require hundreds of hours of sittings. However various his subjects, his intent was always the same: to find and reveal the character
hidden within by means of his intense visual imagination. Along with its startling biographical revelations, the great thrill of Lucian
Freud: Eyes Wide Open is the way Hoban deconstructs the art itself--its influences, models, and technique--to show how Freud reproduced
reality on the canvas while breaking down the illusion that what we see is real.Re-envisioning the Contemporary Art Canon: Perspectives in a
Global World seeks to dissect and interrogate the nature of the present-day art field, which has experienced dramatic shifts in the past 50
years. In discussions of the canon of art history, the notion of ‘inclusiveness’, both at the level of rhetoric and as a desired practice is
on the rise and gradually replacing talk of ‘exclusion’, which dominated critiques of the canon up until two decades ago. The art field has
dramatically, if insufficiently, changed in the half-century since the first protests and critiques of the exclusion of ‘others’ from the
art canon. With increased globalization and shifting geopolitics, the art field is expanding beyond its Euro-American focus, as is
particularly evident in the large-scale international biennales now held all over the globe. Are canons and counter-canons still relevant?
Can they be re-envisioned rather than merely revised? Following an introduction that discusses these issues, thirteen newly commissioned
essays present case studies of consecration in the contemporary art field, and three commissioned discussions present diverse positions on
issues of the canon and consecration processes today. This volume will be of interest to instructors and students of contemporary art, art
history, and museum and curatorial studies.Based on eight years of exhaustive research and exclusive interviews with more than 200
people—and published in coordination with the international theatrical release of a major documentary film from the Weinstein
Company—Salinger is a global cultural event: the definitive biography of one of the most beloved and mysterious figures of the twentieth
century. For more than fifty years, the ever elusive author of The Catcher in the Rye has been the subject of a relentless stream of
newspaper and magazine articles as well as several biographies. Yet all of these attempts have been hampered by a fundamental lack of access
and by the persistent recycling of inaccurate information. Salinger remains, astonishingly, an enigma. The complex and contradictory human
being behind the myth has never been revealed. No longer. In the eight years since Salinger was begun, and especially in the three years
since Salinger’s death, the authors interviewed on five continents more than 200 people, many of whom had previously refused to go on the
record about their relationship with Salinger. This oral biography offers direct eyewitness accounts from Salinger’s World War II brothersin-arms, his family members, his close friends, his lovers, his classmates, his neighbors, his editors, his publishers, his New Yorker
colleagues, and people with whom he had relationships that were secret even to his own family. Shields and Salerno illuminate most brightly
the last fifty-six years of Salinger’s life: a period that, until now, had remained completely dark to biographers. Provided unprecedented
access to never-before-published photographs (more than 100 throughout the book), diaries, letters, legal records, and secret documents,
readers will feel they have, for the first time, gotten beyond Salinger’s meticulously built-up wall. The result is the definitive portrait
of one of the most fascinating figures of the twentieth century.In The Art Prophets, Richard Polsky introduces us to influential late
twentieth-century dealers and tastemakers in the art world. These risk takers opened doors for artists, identified new movements, and
resurrected art forms that had fallen into obscurity. In this distinctive tour, Polsky offers an insightful and engaging dialog between
artists and the visionaries who paved their way. Table of contents Ivan Karp and Pop Art Stan Lee and Comic Book Art Chet Helms, Bill
Graham, and the Art of the Poster John Ollman and Outsider Art Joshua Baer and Native American Art Virginia Dwan and Earthworks Tod Volpe
and Ceramics Jeffrey Fraenkel and Photography Louis Meisel and Photorealism Tony Shafrazi and Street ArtThe Urban Ethnography Reader
assembles the very best of American ethnographic writing, from classic works to contemporary research, and aims to present ethnography as
social science, social history, and literature, rather than purely as a methodology.Signaling such recent activist and aesthetic concepts in
the work of Kara Walker, Childish Gambino, BLM, Janelle Monáe, and Kendrick Lamar, and marking the exit of the Obama Administration and the
opening of the National Museum of African American History and Culture, this anthology explores the role of African American arts in shaping
the future, and further informing new directions we might take in honoring and protecting the success of African Americans in the U.S. The
essays in African American Arts: Activism, Aesthetics, and Futurity engage readers in critical conversations by activists, scholars, and
artists reflecting on national and transnational legacies of African American activism as an element of artistic practice, particularly as
they concern artistic expression and race relations, and the intersections of creative processes with economic, sociological, and
psychological inequalities. Scholars from the fields of communication, theater, queer studies, media studies, performance studies, dance,
visual arts, and fashion design, to name a few, collectively ask: What are the connections between African American arts, the work of social
justice, and creative processes? If we conceive the arts as critical to the legacy of Black activism in the United States, how can we use
that construct to inform our understanding of the complicated intersections of African American activism and aesthetics? How might we as
scholars and creative thinkers further employ the arts to envision and shape a verdant society? Contributors: Carrie Mae Weems, Carmen
Gillespie, Rikki Byrd, Amber Lauren Johnson, Doria E. Charlson, Florencia V. Cornet, Daniel McNeil, Lucy Caplan, Genevieve Hyacinthe,
Sammantha McCalla, Nettrice R. Gaskins, Abby Dobson, J. Michael Kinsey, Shondrika Moss-Bouldin, Julie B. Johnson, Sharrell D. Luckett,
Jasmine Eileen Coles, Tawnya Pettiford-Wates, Rickerby Hinds. Published by Bucknell University Press. Distributed worldwide by Rutgers
University Press.Hilarious childhood biographies and full-color illustrations reveal how Leonardo da Vinci, Beatrix Potter, Keith Haring,
and other great artists in history coped with regular-kid problems. Every great artist started out as a kid. Forget the awards, the sold-out
museum exhibitions, and the timeless masterpieces. When the world’s most celebrated artists were growing up, they had regular-kid problems
just like you. Jackson Pollock’s family moved constantly—he lived in eight different cities before he was sixteen years old. Georgia
O’Keeffe lived in the shadow of her “perfect” older brother Francis. And Jean-Michel Basquiat triumphed over poverty to become one of the
world’s most influential artists. Kid Artists tells their stories and more with full-color cartoon illustrations on nearly every page. Other
subjects include Claude Monet, Jacob Lawrence, Leonardo da Vinci, Vincent van Gogh, Pablo Picasso, Frida Kahlo, Beatrix Potter, Yoko Ono,
Dr. Seuss, Emily Carr, Keith Haring, Charles Schulz, and Louise Nevelson.Künstlergenies entfalten eine facettenreiche Strahlkraft besonders auf der Filmleinwand. Sie wirken auf unsere Vorstellungen vom Künstlerdasein und von künstlerischer Produktion. Der Fokus der
»projizierten Kunstgeschichte« liegt auf biografischen Spielfilmen (Biopics), in denen die Lebensgeschichten von Künstlerinnen und Künstlern
auf dramatisierende Weise inszeniert und von Schauspielstars verkörpert werden. Anhand der Biopics »Pollock« (2000) und »Basquiat« (1996)
untersucht dieses Buch aus kunsthistorischer und filmwissenschaftlicher Sicht die Künstler_innenmythen und Starlegenden, die textlichen und
visuellen Vorlagen und ihre Repräsentationspolitik. Künstlergenie ade - oder: es lebe das Künstlergenie?Introduction: like -- Collecting and
collectivity -- Art machine -- Allegories of boredom -- Skin problemsBefore his death at the age of twenty-seven, Jean-Michel Basquiat
completed nearly 2,000 works. These unique compositions--collages of text and gestural painting across a variety of media--quickly made
Basquiat one of the most important and widely known artists of the 1980s. Reading Basquiat provides a new approach to understanding the
range and impact of this artist's practice, as well as its complex relationship to several key artistic and ideological debates of the late
twentieth century, including the instability of identity, the role of appropriation, and the boundaries of expressionism. Jordana Moore
Saggese argues that Basquiat, once known as "the black Picasso," probes not only the boundaries of blackness but also the boundaries of
American art. Weaving together the artist's interests in painting, writing, and music, this groundbreaking book expands the parameters of
aesthetic discourse to consider the parallels Basquiat found among these disciplines in his exploration of the production of meaning. Most
important, Reading Basquiat traces the ways in which Basquiat constructed large parts of his identity--as a black man, as a musician, as a
painter, and as a writer--via the manipulation of texts in his own library.Artists in Residence explores the homes of 17 legendary and
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contemporary artists. Readers can peek inside Georgia O'Keeffe's adobe courtyards, stroll through Henri Matisse's vibrant aviary, and peruse
Jean-Michel Basquiat's collection of over 1,000 videotapes. A house or an apartment is not simply a place to eat and sleep for these
artists; they transform quotidian spaces into dynamic reflections of their individual artistic preoccupations. • Offers a fascinating and
inspiring blend of art history, interior design, and travel • Invites readers to peer behind the closed doors of top artists from around the
world • Richly illustrated throughout Through vivid text and image, Artists in Residence explores how each artist's living space relates to
their individual and distinct artist practice. Readers gain a deeper appreciation of their favorite artists' work, and perhaps discover a
new favorite visual along the way. • This petite jacketed hardcover book makes a wonderful gift for artists and art fans everywhere.A
fascinating tour of the last five decades of contemporary art in New York City, showing how artists are catalysts of gentrification and how
neighborhoods in turn shape their art--with special insights into the work of artists such as Jean-Michel Basquiat, Cindy Sherman, and Jeff
Koons Stories of New York City's fabled art scene conjure up artists' lofts in SoHo, studios in Brooklyn, and block after block of galleries
in Chelsea. But today, no artist can afford a SoHo loft, Brooklyn has long gentrified, and even the galleries of Chelsea are beginning to
move on. Art on the Block takes the reader on a journey through the neighborhoods that shape, and are shaped by, New York's ever-evolving
art world. Based on interviews with over 150 gallery directors, as well as the artists themselves, art historian and cultural commentator
Ann Fensterstock explores the genesis, expansion, maturation and ultimate restless migration of the New York art world from one initially
undiscovered neighborhood to the next. Opening with the colonization of the desolate South Houston Industrial District in the late 1960s,
the book follows the art world's subsequent elopements to the East Village in the ‘80s, Brooklyn in the mid-90s, Chelsea at the beginning of
the new millennium and, most recently, to the Lower East Side. With a look to the newest neighborhoods that artists are just now beginning
to occupy, this is a must-read for both art enthusiasts as well as anyone with a passion for New York City.Caribbeans and Caribbean
Americans are celebrated in the first major biographical dictionary devoted exclusively to their contributions.The meteoric rise of the
largest unregulated financial market in the world -- for contemporary art -- is driven by a few passionate, guileful, and very hard-nosed
dealers. They can make and break careers and fortunes. The contemporary art market is an international juggernaut, throwing off multimilliondollar deals as wealthy buyers move from fair to fair, auction to auction, party to glittering party. But none of it would happen without
the dealers-the tastemakers who back emerging artists and steer them to success, often to see them picked off by a rival. Dealers operate
within a private world of handshake agreements, negotiating for the highest commissions. Michael Shnayerson, a longtime contributing editor
to Vanity Fair, writes the first ever definitive history of their activities. He has spoken to all of today's so-called mega dealers -Larry Gagosian, David Zwirner, Arne and Marc Glimcher, and Iwan Wirth -- along with dozens of other dealers -- from Irving Blum to Gavin
Brown -- who worked with the greatest artists of their times: Jackson Pollock, Andy Warhol, Cy Twombly, and more. This kaleidoscopic history
begins in the mid-1940s in genteel poverty with a scattering of galleries in midtown Manhattan, takes us through the ramshackle 1950s
studios of Coenties Slip, the hipster locations in SoHo and Chelsea, London's Bond Street, and across the terraces of Art Basel until today.
Now, dealers and auctioneers are seeking the first billion-dollar painting. It hasn't happened yet, but they are confident they can push the
price there soon.In the bestselling tradition of Malcom Gladwell, James Gleick, and Nate Silver, prominent professor László Barabási gives
us a trailblazing book that promises to transform the very foundations of how our success-obsessed society approaches their professional
careers, life pursuits and long-term goals. Too often, accomplishment does not equal success. We did the work but didn't get the promotion;
we played hard but weren't recognized; we had the idea but didn't get the credit. We convince ourselves that talent combined with a strong
work ethic is the key to getting ahead, but also realize that combination often fails to yield results, without any deeper understanding as
to why. Recognizing this striking disconnect, the author, along with a team of renowned researchers and some of the most advanced datacrunching systems on the planet, dedicated themselves to one goal: uncovering that ever-elusive link between performance and success. Now,
based on years of academic research, The Formula finally unveils the groundbreaking discoveries of their pioneering study, not only
highlighting the scientific and mathematic principles that underpin success, but also revolutionizing our understanding of: Why performance
is necessary but not adequate Why "Experts" are often wrong How to assemble a creative team primed for success How to most effectively
engage our networks "This is not just an important but an imperative project: to approach the problem of randomness and success using the
state of the art scientific arsenal we have. Barabasi is the person."-Nassim Nicholas Taleb, author of the New York Times bestselling The
Black Swan and Distinguished Professor of Risk Engineering at NYUAfrican American heritage is rich with stories of family, community, faith,
love, adaptation and adjustment, grief, and suffering, all captured in a variety of media by artists intimately familiar with them. From
traditional media of painting and artists such as Horace Pippin and Faith Ringgold, to photography of Gordon Parks, and new media of Sam
Gilliam and Martin Puryear (installation art), the African American experience is reflected across generations and works. Eight pages of
color plates and black and white images throughout the book introduce both favorite and new artists to students and adult readers alike.
African American heritage is rich with stories of family, community, faith, love, adaptation and adjustment, grief, and suffering, all
captured in a variety of media by artists intimately familiar with them. From traditional media of painting and artists such as Horace
Pippin and Faith Ringgold, to photography of Gordon Parks, and new media of Sam Gilliam and Martin Puryear (installation art), the African
American experience is reflected across generations and works. Eight pages of color plates and black and white images throughout the book
introduce both favorite and new artists to students and adult readers alike. A sampling of the artists included: Romare Bearden, Elizabeth
Catlett, Achamyele Debela, and Melvin Edwards.Presents the life and career of the New York artist, who rose from being a teenage graffiti
painter to a international celebrity before his early death at the age of twenty-seven from a drug overdose.In Interplay of Things Anthony
B. Pinn theorizes religion as a technology for interrogating human experiences and the boundaries between people and other things. Rather
than considering religion in terms of institutions, doctrines, and creeds, Pinn shows how religion exposes the openness and porousness of
all things and how they are always involved in processes of exchange and interplay. Pinn examines work by Nella Larsen and Richard Wright
that illustrates an openness between things, and he traces how pop art and readymades point to the multidirectional nature of influence. He
also shows how Ron Athey's and Clifford Owens's performance art draws out inherent interconnectedness to various cultural codes in ways that
reveal the symbiotic relationship between art and religion as a technology. Theorizing that antiblack racism and gender- and class-based
hostility constitute efforts to close off the porous nature of certain bodies, Pinn shows how many artists have rebelled against these
attempts to counter openness. His analyses offer a means by which to understand the porous, unbounded, and open nature of humans and
things.This first biography of the English painter and grandson of Sigmund Freud traces the life of this extraordinary artist who painted
everyone from Kate Moss to Queen Elizabeth and whose intent was always to find and reveal the character hidden within by means of his
intense visual imagination.The Funk Era and Beyond is the first scholarly collection to discuss the significance of funk music in America.
Contributors employ a multitude of methodologies to examine this unique musical genre's relationship to African American culture and to
music, literature, and visual art as a whole.In this groundbreaking study, Anthony B. Pinn challenges the long held assumption that African
American theology is solely theist, arguing that this assumption has excluded a rapidly growing segment of the African American population non-theists. Rejecting the assumption of theism as the African American orientation, Pinn poses a crucial question: What is a non-theistic
theology?The brief career of a man who went from a teenage graffiti writer to an international art star, dying at age 27 of a drug overdose,
is profiled in this first biography of the charismatic figure. Photos.
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